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1. SUMMARY 

 

 1.1 This report updates the Committee on progress with this matter. 
 

  

2. RECOMMENDATIONS 

 

 2.1 To note the revised timescale for the updating of the Strategy.  
   

   

3. DETAIL 

 

 3.1 The updating of the Anti Fraud Strategy policy is the final element 
of the revision of the Council Constitution.  The strategy deals with 
arrangements to protect the Council against fraud and corruption. 
 

 3.2 The original intention had been to complete this review by March 
2010 but due to pressure of other business the timescale to 
undertake this review has been altered to 31 July 2010.  
 

 3.3 The strategy will take account of best practice and other 
developments since it was last updated. 

   
   
4. CONCLUSION 

 

   

5. IMPLICATIONS 

 

 Policy The Council makes significant efforts to prevent 
fraud and corruption. 
 

 Financial None. 
 

 Legal None 
 

 Personnel None 
   
For further information – contact Charles Reppke, Head of Governance & Law 
on extn 4192. 
2065js audit 25 June 
 
18 June 2010 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 


